
Egelston Township is constructing a new 13,403 square foot fire station which will include:  new 
office areas, training room, support spaces, apparatus bay and associated bays for fire 
department vehicles.  This project will be completed in two Phases.  Phase 1 will be the 
construction of a New Facility immediately adjacent to existing facilities while maintaining 
current operating conditions of existing Fire Station.  Phase 2 consists of demolition of existing 
facilities and construct additional parking for new facility. 
  
Bids are being solicited for the following scopes of work:  Demolition, Sitework, Bituminous 
Paving, Concrete, Masonry, Steel & Misc. Metals, Waterproofing & Dampproofing, Roofing, 
Glass & Glazing, Sealants, Drywall & Acoustical, Flooring, Painting, Fire Protection, Mechanical 
Systems and Electrical Systems 
  
Bids are due Tuesday, April 23, 2013 at 2:00pm at the Egelston Township Building, Main Board 
Room located at 5380 E. Apple Ave, Muskegon, MI 49442.  All proposals will be privately 
opened. 
  
Contract documents may be obtained electronically after 5:00pm, Friday, April 5, 2013, via FTP 
Website: ftp://blueprint.christmanco.com Username:  Egelston / Password:  212670.  Plans may also 

be viewed in person at Mark A. Reenders Construction, Inc. in Association with The Christman 
Company, 634 Front St. Suite 500, Grand Rapids, Michigan 49504.  Finally, plans are also 
available at River City Reproductions (616) 464.1220 at trade contractor expense. 
  
There will be a pre-bid conference at Egelston Twp. Offices, 5380 E. Apple Ave on Wednesday, 
April 10, 2013 at 8:00 AM conducted by the Design Builder. It is strongly recommended that 
contractors attend the pre-bid conference.   
  
All questions are to be directed to the Design Builder.  Please contact David Schoonbeck by 
email at david.schoonbeck@christmanco.com.  No direct contact with the Owner or 
Architect is requested. 
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